



	 


Dear Supporter,

 
In this time of uncertainty, there’s a fundamental truth that gives 
us hope – that together we can do extraordinary things. Over the 
past year and a half, the entire world has been coming together 
to stand up, help out, give back, and heal. Whether that’s 
through donations to community organizations, celebrating 
doctors and nurses, or reaching out to a neighbor to help with 
groceries, generosity has been helping the entire world get 
through this global pandemic. Together.  
 
Mujeres en Cambio is participating in GivingTuesday 2021, the 
global day of unity and giving. As you know, our organization 
provides scholarships to deserving young girls who would not 
be able to continue their education beyond the 6th grade. 
Altogether now we have 170 active students in our program. 

At the September distribution we delivered scholarships to 
97 secundaria and preparatoria girls and 56 university girls for a 
total of 407,500 pesos—a little over $20,000 USD. But we can’t 
do this without you! 

 
We have incredibly great news! If you have so kindly 
thought of donating to our cause, we want you to know that 
we have a donor who will double any amount you give! So 
if you give $10, it will become $20, if you give $50 it will 
turn into $100, and so on. This generous "Angel" will match 
any amount up to $10,000! Now, isn't that heavenly? 


Hi, I'm Vanessa  
Hernández Gallegos


Mujeres en Cambio scholarships 
allowed me to complete my 
university degree in general 
psychology. Mujeres en Cambio 
gave me inspiration to reach more 
goals, such as learning English 
and being able to work abroad. 
Really, thank you so much! I will 
always be extremely grateful to all 
of you. Without your support I 
would not have graduated. I hope 
you continue to support more 
women to fulfill their dreams.



 
However, as much as we need your donations, more than ever we need your help in spreading 
the word. Please tell your friends and family why you believe in our work and encourage them 
to support us too! Join the movement today! 


• Talk to your neighbor and let them know about GivingTuesday 

• Post about us on your social media; Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and make sure to use 
hashtags #givingtuesday and #mujeresencambio 

• Starting immediately all donations will be matched by our generous “Angel” 
up to $10,000 USD


• Donate at mujeresencambio.org/donations

 
Every donation you provide, every new supporter you bring on board, represents another step 
towards fulfilling the dream of a worthy young woman seeking an education.


Thank you for being a part of the Mujeres en Cambio team.


Together we can empower girls in rural Mexico through education. 


Don

Don Caldwell, President

Mujeres en Cambio


Checks can be written and sent to:	 Mujeres en Cambio

	 220 N Zapata Hwy #11

A receipt for a US tax deduction	 PMB 646B

will be sent to you.	 Laredo, TX 78043 mujeresencambio.org

http://mujeresencambio.org/donations

